

BEECHWOOD SCHOOL

780 BEECHWOOD AVE. FULLERTON, CA 92835 Tel: (714) 447-2850 Fax: (714) 447-2853



Dear Beechwood Community,

It is with great honor and excitement that I write this letter of introduction to you as the newly appointed principal at Beechwood School. I am privileged to have this opportunity to lead a school with a legacy of success, high student achievement, and strong parent engagement.

I, myself, attended a K-8 school as a student and take pride in the unique opportunities that it offers. I am proud to say that I have worked in the Fullerton School District for 17 years. I have 12 years of teaching experience in a K-8 school and this is my 5th year in administration. Along with being a classroom teacher, I have also helped design the computer science program for 4th-8th grade. I play several musical instruments, love playing and watching sports and trying new restaurants. I have a very supportive husband, Steve, and a second grade son who is also a proud Beechwood Bobcat.

Although there is plenty more I can share with you about myself, I want you to know that above all, I identify myself as a servant leader. I am here to serve our students, staff and families. In all of my roles in education, I sought to ensure the success of each student by providing exemplary instruction and addressing every child's unique needs.

I believe that all students can learn and be successful. I can assure you that I share in this school community's commitment to caring for your children each and every day while providing them a world-class learning environment. I look forward to collaborating with each of you to continue the great successes at Beechwood.

In closing, please know that my door is always open to you. Let us always keep our students the primary focus of our work. I look forward to celebrating our collective successes during the 2021-2022 school year. Thank you for your continued support and partnership.

Sincerely,

Hannah Lim, Principal